



School Road, Harrowbarrow, Callington, Cornwall, PL17 8BQ

Tel: 01579 350576 • Fax: 01579 351562 • E-mail: secretary@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk

Website: www.harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr A J Hunt

Monday 6th March 2023

Year 6 Residential 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Following the success of the Year 6 residential to the Brecon Beacons last year, we have booked to do the same from Monday 17th to Friday 21st July next term.

We have planned a blend of cultural, historical and adventure activities, which we hope will have a broad appeal. This year we are going for five days, rather than the four we did last year.

We are very mindful of the cost of living challenge for many of our families, so are working hard to keep costs to a minimum. Last year, the overall cost per pupil was £170, which covered all transport, meals, accommodation and access to all the activities. Final costs for this year have yet to be finalised but there will be an increase due to inflation and the planned extra day. Once the final cost is known, the school office will send out a link for online payments, which can be done in instalments but needs completing by Friday 1st July to ensure participation.

A kit list is also attached to this letter, so that you and your child have plenty of time to prepare. We recommend children pack their own bags, so they know what they have and where it is; this saves staff searching through children's bags when they claim not to have, for example, a toothbrush.

School staff in attendance will be Melissa Pinfield, myself and one other adult, ensuring a more than adequate staff to pupil ratio for the 15 pupils we hope to take.

A briefing for parents and carers, so that I can share detailed information and answer questions, is scheduled for Thursday 16th March at 3.20pm in Class 4. Your child may join you for this session too.

Finally, a consent form is attached, which needs to be completed and returned to the school office. This will also be used to confirm your child's participation.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Hunt Headteacher.







